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CONCORDIA LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant WI 53177 

Office: 884-0991         Fax Number:  833-0322 

Email:  concordia@wi.rr.com       
Website: www.concordialutheranschool.net 
 
Mission Statement: Concordia Lutheran School 
exists to bring Christ and excellence in academics 
to our children for life and forever.  

  May 25, 2016          
 

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP: 
* Weds. May 25th  
- Child care bills due for May 2 – 13 
*Thurs. May 26th  
- Athletic Banquet, 6 p.m. in the GYM 
* Friday, May 27th  
- Gr. 6 Field Trip to Miller Park 
*Monday, May 30th 
- NO SCHOOL/MEMORIAL DAY 
*Tuesday, May 31st 
- Gr. 1 Field Trip to Green Meadows Farm 
- Gr. 4 Field Trip to Madison 
- Last day of class for Preschool 3’s  
*Wednesday, June 1st 
- Last day of class for Preschool 4’s  
- Last chapel service – 9 a.m.  
- Color-a-thon, 10 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
- $250 Registration Fee ends 
*Thursday, June 2nd  
- Picnic for PS & K (AM) @ North Park 
- Field Day, gr. 1 – 8 
* Friday, June 3rd 
-NOON dismissal/Last day of school 
- NO AFTERSCHOOL CARE 
- Closing Service & Graduation, 7 p.m. 
 

BOX TOPS REMINDER The last mail in for 
this school year is coming up! Please bring in 
your Box Tops by May 25th.  Remember to put 
your child’s name on the baggie/envelope.   

SURVEY & LETTER – PLEASE RETURN Your 
feedback is desired to help us achieve our 
mission and improve what we do at Concordia 
Lutheran School.  We value your input. Please 
return the survey sent last week and the follow 
up letter coming home today.  THANK YOU!  
 

ATHLETIC BANQUET TOMORROW 
Thursday, May 26th at 6 p.m. we look forward 
to seeing volleyball, basketball, cheerleading 
and track participants in the gym. Don’t forget 
to bring the dish or dessert assigned to your 
group!  If you didn’t RSVP, please contact Mr. 
Dan Moore at c.d.moore@live.com.  
 

ALL STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN 
CLOSING GRADUATION SERVICE 
Kindergarten through eighth grade students 
will receive their report cards following the 
service on June 3rd. (Teachers will distribute 
these in the cafeteria.) K- 7th graders will also 
take part in a close of the year anthem for this 
service.  The service begins at 7:00 p.m. in 
the church. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for all of us to close the year together in 
worship. Please plan to attend.  
 

DOWN SYNDROME AWARENESS WALK You 
are invited to join Concordia students, 
Matthew Anderson and Iana Myers, in this 
special event on Saturday, June 4th.  See the 
flyer coming home today for more information. 
To join their team “Concordia Crusaders” please 
visit:   https://secure.qgiv.com/event/team/785067.  

 

GRADUATES! Order envelopes are coming 
home today for group and individual portraits 
that are available following the ceremony.  
Please review this material and return it to 
school if you are interested in ordering 
pictures. 
 

SAVE THE DATE – All families are needed to 
finalize 2016-17 paperwork on Thurs. June 9th 
between 10 – 2 p.m. or 4 – 7 p.m.  See you then! 
 



YEARBOOKS ARE HERE!  Students who 
placed a preorder for a YEARBOOK received it 
last week. If you did not order a copy for your 
child(ren), you still may do so.  A limited 
number of copies are available.  Cost is $15.00. 
 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNTS MUST BE PAID IN 
FULL by or before June 3rd. We cannot 
release any report cards or award diplomas 
unless accounts are current.  This includes 
tuition, unfulfilled volunteer hours, 
Before/After School Care, unreturned 
uniforms, book damage fees, lost library books, 
hot dog day IOU’s, etc. Check in with Mrs. 
Wilkinson to inquire about your account, please. 
 

TRIVIA NIGHT WAS TERRIFIC! Last 
Friday’s event was a success! It appeared a 
good time was enjoyed by all.  We thank the 
families that donated prizes for this event and 
also those who came out to participate.  We 
raised approximately $500 through your 
efforts.  We appreciate this support! 
 

MISS BRANDT has been extended a call to 
teach at Our Savior Lutheran School in Grand 
Rapids, Michigan.  She feels the Lord’s leading 
to accept this call closer to her family. We 
wish God’s richest blessing on Miss Brandt in 
this new teaching endeavor. She will be missed!  
 

LAST CHANCE TO CLEAR OUT CANS Our 
final Cans for Classroom collection this school 
year will take place the week of May 30th.  You 
may bring them in through our last full day of 
school which is June 3rd. Please continue to 
save them over the summer! 
 

COLOR-A-THON FUN FOR FURNISHINGS 
EVERY student will take part in this fun event 
to raise additional revenue for furnishings in 
our new classrooms.  Please be sure to turn in 
your pink permission slip.  Donations can be 
made up through the day of the event. 
Participation prizes will come after! 
 
 

DURAND AVENUE MESS Due to water main 
work please plan to enter and exit with caution 
on Corliss Avenue.  Buses will be unloading and 
loading behind our fenced playground so please 
do not park on Corliss in that area.  Thank you! 
 

STURTEVANT K-9 PROJECT Thanks to all 
who donated toward a K-9 officer for the 
Sturtevant Police Department.  This project 
raised $308.90! Thanks, Nadiah and Genevieve 
for DOING HARD THINGS for the good of all! 
 

SUMMER READING THAT IS ALL ABOUT 
JESUS A postcard entitled, “DISCOVER 
DEFEND DELIVER - Read Like a Lutheran” 
contains information that will connect you with 
a book list to enrich your child’s faith walk and 
keep them reading over the summer. Go to 
cph.org/read for more information.  
 

SUMMER WORSHIP Beginning May 26th 
services at Faith Lutheran Church will be held 
on Sunday at 9:00 AM and Thursday evenings 
at 7:00 PM.  Please note these time changes.  
We look forward to seeing you in worship with 
us.  For a complete list of worship locations and 
times please stop by the office or pick one up 
at Final Registration.   
 

SUMMER SCRIP ORDER dates are as follows:    
                      Monday, June 13 
    Monday, July 11 
    Monday, August 15 
Place your order by 10 a.m. on the dates 
above. Pick up will be on Thursday. 
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS Please refer to the 
June calendar coming home today for our 
summer hours.  Take note of the important 
Final Registration Day and mark it on your 
calendar (June 09).  All families are needed 
for important paperwork on this day. 
 

 
 
 



YOUR SPARE CHANGE for The Ronald 
McDonald House totaled $73.50.  Thanks for 
making difficult days a bit brighter for 
families with children at Children’s Hospital.  
Thumbs up to David and Paige for taking on 
this project! 
 

SEND IN YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS 
SHEET!! Be sure to submit your fulfilled hours 
by June 1st or sooner. Unfulfilled hours will be 
billed at $10 per hour.  Any billed hours must 
be paid/satisfied in order to receive your 
child’s final progress report. Additional 
opportunities to earn hours before the end 
of the year include 
 * Color-a-thon Volunteer – 6/1  
 * Chaperone a class trip (various days) 
 * Field Day helper – 6/2 
 * Consult your classroom teacher…. 
 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS During the months of 
May and June we will be supporting LSSES 
(Lutheran Special School and Educational 
Services).  Our friends at the Lutheran Special 
School assist students with special educational 
needs and work with schools like ours in 
diagnosing and servicing many students. Last 
week we collected $66.22 for a total thus far 
of $171.38.  Our goal for this project is $250.  
Please help any way you can. 
 

EAGLE AWARDS We would like to extend our 
appreciation to the students listed below for 
their outstanding Christian character. Today in 
chapel each was presented with an Eagle Award 
for the month of April.  Congratulations to: 
Ruby Rosales, Iana Myers, Shayla Wood, 
Matthew Anderson, Aaron Graceffa, Robert 
Gorsiski, Madi Meltzer, Natalie 
VanKoningsveld, Carson Weatherspoon, Arianna 
Morales, Adrianna Rich, Caitlin Larson, 
Nathaniel Lisowski, Emily McIntosh, Christian 
Brill, Elizabeth Lisowski, Sully Stanke and 
David Voss! 
 
 

ABOVE & BEYOND – The academic emphasis 
for the month of May is Spelling.  Please ask 
your child or his/her teacher for the criteria 
to earn the Above & Beyond Award in this area  
 

VERSE TO REMEMBER Seek first the 
kingdom of God and His righteousness, and all 
these things will be provided for you. 
                                   ~ Matthew 6:33 
           
Thought for the day: Jesus’ life was a 
constant demonstration that there are only 
two things that matter in this life: God and 
people.  They are the only things that last 
forever. 
       ~ Rebecca Manley Pippert 

 
RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU… 
*RLHS announces summer camp opportunities. 
Visit RacineLutheran.org, and click on Athletics to 
read about the RLHS summer activities and download 
registration forms. Grade level is based on 2016-17 
enrollments. 
 

RLHS Co-ed Volleyball Camp – grades 4, 5 and 6 – 
June 13-16 from 10 a.m. until 12 p.m. $40. 
RLHS Co-ed Volleyball Camp – grades 7 and 8 – 
June 13-16 from 1 until 3 p.m. $40.  
RLHS Girls Volleyball Camp – grades 9 through 12 – 
June 12-15 – times vary. $50.  
Slamma Jamma Co-ed Basketball Camp – grades 1 
through 4 – July 5-8 from 10 a.m. until 12 p.m. $50. 
RLHS Girls Strength and Conditioning – grades 6 
through 12, starts June 6, Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 7 until 8:30 a.m. Free. 
RLHS Boys Basketball Gym and Weightlifting – 
grades 8 through 12, starts June 3, Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 8:30 until 10 a.m. Free. 
RLHS Boys Weightlifting – grades 7 through 12, 
starts May 31, Monday through Thursday from 5 until 
7 p.m. Free. 
 

To learn more about RLHS and its athletic offerings, 
contact the Jason Block at 637-6538 or 
jblock@RacineLutheran.org.  
 

 
 


